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WELCOME – Welcome back to all staff – teachers, administrators, support staff, 
district staff and the Board of Education.  Special thanks go out to staff members 
who were on the job during July and August, ensuring schools would be ready for 
opening day.  We wish everyone a smooth start-up and a great school year for 
2017-18! 
 

 
NEW LOCATION – As you may recall, Nanaimo-Ladysmith Schools Foundation 
has a new location.  The foundation moved into Meeting Room B at NDSS during 
the summer months.  The phone number remains unchanged 250 753-4074; 
however the Foundation no longer has an active fax number but accepts scanned 
documents by email.  
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